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August 18, 2022 

 

To: All family members of a current St. Martin’s Resident and to our friends,  

 Unfortunately, one of our employees who has contact with the Residents tested positive for COVID. 
Beginning today, we are testing our Residents and want to insure you that all precautions are in place to 
keep your loved one happy, safe and healthy. 

 The employee who tested positive is quarantining at home and will follow all recommendations of 
the Centers for Disease Control and the Department of Health before returning to work. 

 As summer winds down and the days are getting shorter, the Little Sisters join me in sending you 
our best wishes. 

Most sincerely, 

 

 Ryan Sachs, LNHA 
 Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


